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RT.A.VOTES TO IM P R O V E  GROUNDS

Improvement of school 
grounds becomes one of 
the major objectives 
of the F, T. A. accord-J* 
ing to a decision o f ' 
the October raeeting. 
Finances for this pur­
pose are already in 
the treasury.
The theme of this 

year’s program centers 
around child-parent- 
teacher relationship.
To the room that has

above one-fourth of 
the parents present at 
P. T. A. meetings in 
high and elementary 
schools, one dollar 
v/ill be given mor^thly, 
follov/ing the same 
plan as last year, 
Winning this past 

month v;ere Miss Wilma 
Johnson's room in high 
school and Miss Mariah 
Thompson's, in elemen­
tary school

HERE AND N O W

SENIORS take the ini­
tiate in practicing 
citizenship by clean­
ing up the school 
gromd.

BASKETBALL PIL\CTICE 
has begun in earnest 
for the girls in Bai­
ley high, and the 
coach. Miss Melba Mar­
tin, has hopes for a 
promising team compos­
ed of old and nev; mem­
bers .

BOBBY STOTT., of his 
own accord, has formed 
a football team. His 
team has played sever­
al games,including Mt. 
Pleasant, Wendell, and 
Spring Hope,

The GENEROSITY of 
merchants is evident 
from the number of ads 
in the BUGLE this 
month.

FALL CLEANING takes 
on a definite tone as 
students and teachers 
strive to make each 
room cleaner, more -at­
tractive, and more 
home-like,

SENIOR CLASS IvIEMBERS 
had their first party 
at the club house last 
week, and the JUNIORS 
will have theira there 
tonight,

MRS. JIM TEDDER, con­
tinuing her former 
custom of offering 
potted plants to the 

school d:uring the win­
ter months, has lent' 

her flouvers this year 

to th:i commercial de-

Bond Sale lncr9asGs

\/oll on the v/ay to- 
v;ard purchasing jocps 
througli bond buying, 
the students of Bailey 
high bought 0534.65 
worth of war bonds and 
stamps during the se­
cond month of school. 
Although they have 

already bought enough 
bonds to buy a "Quack 
Jeep”, they have been 
asked to keep on buy­
ing until the quota of 
03#000 is reached by 
December 7,
The Third V/ar.' Bond 

drive is over, yet the 
governnont has asked 
that no one stop buy­
ing bonds,

BOYS

SHOES, JACKETS, 

6 SPORT SLACKS

SCHOOI. ANSWERS CALL

V/hen the Bugle went 
to press, the Junior 
Red Cross had 400 mem­
bers, contributing 
025,16,
Leading in contribu­

tions was the . sixth 
grade with $4,06, and 
the seventh, eighth A 
and B, and the third 
grades had 100^ mem­
bership, ■ •

Be A  Smart 

Dresser Girls 

A n d  Boys.

Shop A t  

L e d e r  s.

JUNIOR

DRESSES  ̂ SKIR.TS, 

AND SWEATERS

parument,
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